

VÁCLAV BARTUŠKA

Ambassador-at-Large for Energy Security Government Commissioner for Enlargement of Nuclear Plant Temelin

Prague, December 19, 2011

Government Office Nabrezi Edvarda Benese 4 118 01 Prague 1 Czech Republic Contact Person: Irena Recinova E-mail: recinova.irena@vlada.cz

Tel.: +420 224 002 730

Subject: Hearing EIA Temelin 3+4 Germany

Dear Madam,

I would like to thank you for your request concerning the Czech intention to enlargement our nuclear plants. As you know, the Czech Republic tends to encourage the development of such a source of energy for the future.

Let me inform you that the Prime Minister of the Czech Republic Mr Petr Necas fully respects your points of view regarding the topic of EIA which falls within the Ministry of Environment, Czech Republic, cognizance in our country. Therefore, I suggest to turn to this government department regarding your request.

As you have been informed, the Prime Minister has written a letter to the Kanzlerin Merkel about the "Temelin discussions" and I am sure it will be opened to the whole spectra of public sector.

Sincerely,

Vaclar soul

Madam **Brigitte ARTMANN**Kreisrätin/Kreisvorzitzende

BÜNDNIS 90/DIE GRÜNEN

KV Wunsiedel

Am Frauenholz 22

956 15 Marktredwitz

DEUTSCHLAND